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Arrows
NFAS General Rule 15 states “All arrows must bear the archers name”

There are lots of un-named arrows in the green shed. If they are not collected by the 
28th Feb, they will be removed and will become “club” arrows.

From then on ALL un-named arrows will be removed at the end of each month.

Stolen
W e had a target stolen from the 
green course at the beginning of 

January.
Please keep an eye out for 

strangers and challenge anyone 
that you do not think should be in 

the woods

The new practice butts are 
finished with 6 targets at 

different distances

Targets
Look out for some new hanging targets that are 

being trialled. Especially on Blue 10

Subs
Both NFAS and Club subs are due by 31st March

You must have your new NFAS card before you can rejoin Ratpack.
Both can be done online. NFAS at “NFAS.NET” and Ratpack at 

“RATPACKARCHERS.CO.UK”

The new roof is finally 
finished

Xmas Club Shoot
1st Kim Leas 64 points

2nd Rob Enticknap 63 points
3rd Lee Ricketts 62 points
Xmas “Bauble” Shoot

1st Rob Enticknap 14 points
2nd Lee Ricketts 12 points
3rd Alan Jones 10 points

Long Drop Loo
For safety reasons there is a new path to get to the 

long drop loo.
From the containers enter the laurels behind the fire bin 
and follow the red/white tape that is fixed to the trees.

Please return the same way.

Red Course
The red course will be re designed in the near future.

Andy has said that he intends making it an “evil” 
course with some long shots and cleverly positioned 

targets.
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